Our ref: Dr.JP/MH Contact: Mr. Swanston

28th June 2019

Dear Parent / Guardian,

The Duke of Edinburgh Awards Expedition is a unique opportunity for pupils to experience self-reliance and team work in an outdoor environment.

The expedition involves walking in a lowland area and takes three days, including two overnight stays.

Your son / daughter will be completing their silver expedition from Wednesday 10th to Friday 12th July in Quinta, North Wales.

We will travel by school mini-bus on the Wednesday and return to school Friday 12th at approximately 1pm.

Cooking facilities will be provided. Attached to this letter is a short **essential** list of kit that your son / daughter will be required to bring with them.

Please contact Mr. Swanston if you have any queries regarding this trip.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Yours truly.

Dr. J. Patterson Principal

I do / do not give permission for ________ to take part in the expedition on July 10th 2019.

Signed

Contact telephone number

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool, L12 9HN www.stvin.com
Tel: 0151 228 9968 Fax: 0151 230 5070 office@stvin.com @StVincentL12
St Vincent's School is part of the Catholic Blind Institute Registered Charity No. 1102657
Company Limited by Guarantee Registered in England No. 5010874





